
 
Daimler Trucks 
North America LLC 
 
 
July 2020 
FL845 
Recall Correction Notice 
NHTSA #20V-127 
 
 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL 
 

See enclosed VIN list 
 

Subject: Brake Caliper Mounting Bolts 
 
 
 
This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle Safety Act.  
 
In April of this year, a letter was sent informing you that your vehicle was included in recall FL845, Brake Caliper Mounting 
Bolts.  Please note the letter was sent in error.   
 
Upon further investigation, it was confirmed your vehicle has documentation of correct caliper torque.  Your vehicle does 
not require this recall.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused. If you have questions or require further information, please 
contact the Warranty Campaigns Department at (800) 547-0712, 7:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m. Pacific Time, Monday through 
Friday, e-mail address DTNA.Warranty.Campaigns@Daimler.com.  
 
 
 
WARRANTY CAMPAIGNS DEPARTMENT 
 
Enclosure 

Daimler Trucks North America LLC  
Warranty Campaigns Department 

P.O. Box 4090 
Portland, OR 97208-4090 

800.547.0712 Phone 


